
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

ISSUED:  FRIDAY, OCTOBER 27, 2017 

FDVA-ITB-18-005B – “LOPEZ – AIR HANDLING UNIT REPLACEMENT” 

 
 

ITB, Section “II”, 16. d) - FDVA reserves the right to withdraw, re-issue, or cancel the solicitation 
with or without cause. 
 
Please consider this Public Notice as formal notification that the solicitation FDVA-ITB-18-005B 
– “LOPEZ – AIR HANDLING UNIT REPLACEMENT” has been withdrawn from further 
consideration as of Friday, October 27, 2017. 
 
FDVA appreciates all vendor interest and invites the vendor community to examine all future 
FDVA opportunities posted on the State of Florida Vendor Bid System (VBS). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

END OF DOCUMENT 

 

State of Florida 

DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS’ AFFAIRS 
Division of Administration and Public Information 

11351 Ulmerton Road, #311-K 

Largo, FL  33778-1630  

Phone: (727) 518-3202 Fax: (727) 518-3407 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rick Scott 
Governor 

Pam Bondi 
Attorney General 

Jeff Atwater 
Chief Financial Officer 

Adam Putnam 
Commissioner of Agriculture Glenn Sutphin 

Executive Director 


